

Wellesley Road, Andover, Hampshire, SP10 2HF Telephone: (01264) 598546 Email: adminoffice@anton-inf.hants.sch.uk Web: antoninfantschool.com

Headteacher: Mrs L Skeates Deputy Headteacher: Mrs N Johnson Administration Officer: Mrs E Kingman

6th February 2025

Dear families,

## World Book Day Thursday 6th March 2024

We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 6th March.

This year we are asking the children to dress up as their favourite book character. Costumes can be homemade, shop bought or second hand/ preloved. Online shopping apps such as Vinted or Facebook marketplace currently have lots of lovely costumes available. If you have any costumes at home that your child has outgrown we would love to take them off your hands and welcome any donations from now until 24th February. We will then place these costumes on a rail in the reception area of the school on the week of 24th of February for families to use.







We are also asking children to bring their favourite book into school, wrapped up (like a present!). All the books will be collected by the class teacher and each day one will be chosen, unwrapped and read so that all the class can enjoy it. We have done this in previous years and the children really loved having their book chosen and read out loud. It will take us several weeks to work through these books and we will send them back home as they are opened.

We will be sending home World Book Day £1 book tokens for each child which allows you to swap the token for a £1 book from the World Book Day collection.

We are really looking forward to celebrating World Book Day with your children.

If you have any queries about it please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs B Trenchard Reading and phonics leader





